
                                           PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that on the 6th day of February, 2017 at 7:30 PM at the Ramseur 

Municipal Building, 724 Liberty Street, Ramseur, North Carolina, the Board of 

Commissioners will conduct a public hearing relative to amending the Zoning 

Ordinances to include: 

 

Amend the Planning & Zoning Ordinances in regards to changes to the Board of 

Adjustments and necessary article changes under Article XV Section 15.  

 

The public is advised that at said hearing all interested parties and citizens shall be given 

the opportunity to be heard upon said matter.  The proposed changes may be examined at 

the Ramseur Municipal Building, 724 Liberty Street, Ramseur, N.C. at the Town Clerk’s 

office between 8 AM and 5PM Monday through Friday.  All interested citizens are 

encouraged to attend and comment.  Handicapped persons needing any assistance should 

contact the governmental office before the meeting time. 

 

 

                                                                                                  TOWN OF RAMSEUR 

                                                                                                   Bobbie Hatley 

                                                                                                   Clerk 

 

 

 

         

 


